

"Faith comes by hearing and hearing by the Word of God."

Romans 10:17

Global Gospel Books

Mail/Packages: <u>US Postal ONLY</u>: <u>GGB P.O. Box 8295 Minneapolis, MN 55408</u>
Global Gospel Books (see: USPS Media Mail – lower rates sending to GGB)
3446 Chicago Avenue S. Minneapolis, MN 55407 Office: 612-822-7065
<u>Email</u>: GlobalGospelBooks@gmail.com <u>Website</u>: www.GlobalGospelBooks.org
Please notify of name or address change or if e-newsletter preferred.

Mission Statement: A Christian Organization spreading Gospel Literature to the world.

Summer 2025

Vol. 50 No. 2

Dear Praying and Supporting Friends of Global Gospel Books

Warm wishes and hoping you're all having a good summer season.

Even though we decided to forego our usual quarterly Newsletter this summer, we would like to update those keeping in touch with GGB via email.

By God's grace the regular and occasional volunteers have been sufficient to the task. Sometimes, however, it seems barely so because the influx of material has been feeling almost overwhelming; like the verse in Malachi that says, "God will pour out a blessing that we'll not have room enough to receive it" A big shout out to the lady in NY that has been scouring eBay and the landscape to send us abundant Bibles and reference works and children's materials since November; besides other generous donations of materials from individuals, churches and a nearby Christian thrift store. Praise the Lord.

Finances for shipping have kept pace with our shipping initiatives, which is major to consider, as most of us know. Thanks to you all, who give and who pray.

Speaking of shipping, please take a look at the attached Quarterly Spring Shipping Report 2025 – **14, 950 lbs.** I

don't recall any quarter close to this amount going out in my 17+ years at GGB (ICLD). We're all thankful to God. (Psalm 107:31) Not sure whether we can keep this up. Frankly, as always, our main prayer request is for a few more dedicated and capable volunteers with administrative skills who will embrace the logistical challenges of making shipments happen. Lastly, we've had a City Fire Marshall building inspection, as well as a pest inspection (mice infestation in a corner of our storeroom; treatments to begin 6/9/2025), as well as some needed minor repairs, and so on.

We thank God for each day, for our health, for the freedoms in America to send out gospel literature to the world, and for all you folks who keep GGB moving forward – elderly volunteers and an old building notwithstanding. It's a privilege and a pleasure to serve the Lord at GGB, now in its 65th year. God's best to you all.

From a Pastor in Ghana: Echo farm would like to say a word of thanks to you for the books we received. This will not only help Echo farm Uganda but the world at large will get to know the right massage of Gods kingdom.

From a Pastor in the Philippians: Our church is always giving thanks to the Lord for using you as an ambassador for blessings so that we can reach more people and help them become followers of our dear Savior. And in keeping with our plans to turn our weekly worship bible school studies into a missionary training school, we are making full use of the references you have freely provided us from the start in order to prepare more men of God to serve as future missionaries and fellow workers. Vineyard.

Bible Materials sent Spring 2025:

Where to	<u>What</u>	Weight
Love Packages	60 boxes	1,891 lbs.
Kenya	174 boxes	4,753 lbs.
Philippines	22 boxes	1,788 lbs.
Zambia	61 boxes	1,790 lbs.
Ghana	67 boxes	2,240 lbs.
Malawi	24 boxes	639 lbs.
Zimbabwe	4 boxes	121 lbs.
Spanish chaplain	s 3 boxes	54 lbs.
Poland	1 box	49 lbs.
TOTAL: 4	63 boxes	14,950lbs.

Financial Giving: Checks, PayPal,
RMDs, Real Estate Giving
Receipts will be sent for all
donations.
GGB is a 501(c)(3) non-profit

organization.

GGB is open Mondays and Wednesdays 9:00 am to noon (Receiving door) Please call to verify 612-721-6084 or 651-739-3244 3446 Chicago Ave. S. Minneapolis, MN 55407













